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Mrs Rochelle Bor 
Flat 1 
23 Thurlow Road 
London NW3 

Dear Rochelle 

S a c k s  M a g u  ire 

I November 2006 

Flat 1, 23 Thurlow Road, London NW3 5AP 

a r c h i t e c t s 

This morning I had a meeting with Kevin Fisher from the London Borough of Camden Tree 
Department. We discussed matters regarding the existing trees within the front garden area. 

The existing Elder tree in the corner adjacent to the refuse store can be removed. The removal 
of this tree will also be included as part of the Planning Application for the proposed works. 

Kevin -Fisher stated that . part of the condition for removing the existing Elder tree is that it, 
should be replaced with a Hawthorn tree located on the other side of the path. He has 
another reason for locating the Hawthorn tree in this position. The existin large tree in front 

0 Ti e will of the bay wind ws is in poor condition and 
--- 

Kevin Fisher mentioned that t s tre 
eventually have to be removed. The new Hawthorn tree will eventually provide some form of 
screening to the bay windows. 

I have included a reduced plan to clarify the proposal for the trees. 

Best -wishes. 

Yours sincerely 

Eli Trim 

Sacks Maguire Architects 
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